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4th September 2024 
 

Year 6 School Journey  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I am pleased to be able to let you know that Year 6 will be going to an adventure centre for their 
school journey. They will be going to Kingswood Grosvenor Hall in Kent.  
 
 
There will be opportunities for rock climbing, abseiling, orienteering and many more activities. The 
journey will cover many aspects of the PE, Geography, History, Science and PHSE curriculum in a 
way that is lively and challenging.  All activities are carefully supervised by trained professionals. 
The trip will take place from Monday 30th June until Friday 4th July 2025.  There is a space for 
everyone in the class to go.   
 
The cost will be £220 for children receiving pupil premium and £270 for children who do not 
qualify. Please call the office or see me on the gate if you are not sure if you are entitled to pupil 
premium or not.   
 
I will be holding a meeting on Monday 9th September at 3.30pm in the year 6 classroom to discuss 
details of the school journey as well as secondary application (see other letter). If you have any 
questions about the journey, or payment for it, please do come into school and discuss them as we 
hope that every child will come. 
 
To secure your child’s place, a deposit of £20.00 should be paid by Friday 4th October 2024. Please 
pay using parent pay- we cannot accept cash. The remainder can then be paid by instalments (see 
below).  
 
 
£100 must be paid by 7th February 2025 
£180 must be paid by 28th March 2025 
The remainder must be paid by 23rd May 2025 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Emma Crandon - Assistant headteacher 


